
Monday, April 29,  2019 

Faculty Section 
 

Group B has duty this week. 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

ATTENTION: Students parking in the stadium lot, do 
not park in the permit stall area.  Students be aware of the 
Permit Only spaces are reserved for SVHS 
employees.   STUDENTS WILL BE CITED IF 
PARKED IN “PERMIT ONLY” SPACES (page 27 of 
SVHS Student Handbook).   

ATTENTION SENIORS ATTENDING CITRUS 
COLLEGE in the FALL 

Apply to the Summer Bridge Program at Citrus 
College.  Summer Bridge is designed to help students make 
the transition from high school to college. 

Students who have participated in the program have the 
confidence and tools needed to achieve greater academic 
success. 

In addition to becoming familiar with the campus 
environment and meeting students and staff, students will 
tour University of California and California State 
University 

Campuses.   Only 60 students will be accepted!  The 
deadline to apply is May 3rd.   

Please see Ms. Villegas in the counseling office, if you wish 
to apply.   


